
Mass for the Visitation Teams held in the beauty of the Shrine on Tuesday Night 
after the Feast, and followed by a meal-get together: A note from the convenors, 
Sulyni, Christine and Gai, which I have included here, showing (partly) the extent of 
our Parish Outreach:       “This lovely mass in the Shrine, annually, is always a very spe-
cial one for many reasons: firstly, because we have been invited to be right here in the 
MSC national place of honour to Our Lady, and secondly, that our thanksgiving mass 
is offered for all the precious parishioners and residents of the many facilities we are 
privileged to serve.   

For many years parishioners have home-visited and transported those less mobile to 
mass and prayer groups, which continues today.  Additionally, over the past 7-8 years 
the visitations have extended to many other facilities.  

Tonight we give thanks for those who have invited us to their homes, cells, courtroom 
or hospital beds, in dying moments and times when they were  at their most vulnera-
ble.  They have welcomed and prayed with us, blessing us with their trust.   We thank 
Fr Peter Carroll msc, (restorative justice) the Daughters of OLSH, The Little Sisters of 
The Poor,  Sr Nancy Fitzgerald rscj, the dedicated staff of the nursing homes and our 
own parish office who co-ordinate and frequently debrief our visits, enabling and sup-
porting us to achieve this sacred task .  

We offer our mass for those in Gertrude Abbott Nursing Home, Charingfield Waver-
ley, Maronite Sisters Marrickville, The Willows Winston Hills, St Brigid’s Green Marou-
bra, Southern Cross South Coogee and  Kildare Maroubra, Brigidine House, John Paul 
11 Heathcote, St Joseph’s Hostel for  Religious and the MSC Monastery Kensington , 
Frenchman’s Lodge, Milford House, Edina Nursing Home, Mark Moran facility Mala-
bar,  the Little Sisters of The Poor North Randwick, Montefiore Randwick,  Eastern 
Suburbs Private Hospital, POW, POWPrivate,  Sydney Childrens’ Hospital  and the 
RHWomen complex, Long Bay and Mary Wade Correctional Centres, Downing Court 
Centre , Matthew Talbot Hostel and The Prison Fellowship community .    (We have 
recently been invited to serve St Basils and I suspect there are more.)”   

With heartfelt gratitude to you all. Peter Hearn MSC                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

New Parishioners (Hand to a Priest or Acolyte after Mass) 

Name: ______________________________           Contact No: _________________________ 

Email:___________________________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________  Date Submitted: ___/____/______ 

Mass usually attend-

ed:___________________________________________________________________ 

Parish Office 
 

Monday- Friday 9am-5pm (Closed 1pm-2pm) 
 

Parish Staff 
Trish Myers (Parish Secretary)(9am-5pm)  
parishoffice@sacredheart.org.au 
Anita Micallef (Accounts )(9am-2:30pm)) 
anitamicallef@sacredheart.org.au 
 
 

Fr. Peter Hearn msc    
Parish Priest 
Fr Tim Brennan msc  
Professional Standards Office 
Fr.Tru Nguyen msc  
truducnguyen@gmail.com  
Fr. Peter Antony msc 
peterkurisinkalmsc@yahoo.co.in 
Fr Patrick Sharpe msc 
Brigidine House Chaplain  
 

 

Hospital  Chaplaincy  
9382 2222 then page Catholic Chaplain  

The Parish and National Shrine of 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart, Randwick 
St. Margaret Mary’s, Randwick North 

 

Land of the Gadigal People, Eora Nation 
 

Conducted by Missionaries of the Sacred Heart 
 

Tel:  9399 6775   Emergency After Hours: 0452431815 
www.sacredheart.org.au 

facebook.com/olshparish.randwick 
PO BOX 309, Randwick, NSW. 2031 

聖母聖心堂欢迎您光临 

olshchinesecommunity@gmail.com 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart 

 

Monday: Midday Mass 

Tuesday: 6:30am Mass,11am (Holy Hour), Midday  Mass. 

Wednesday: 6:30am Mass, Midday Mass 

Thursday: 11:30am (Novena), Midday Mass, 5:40pm Mass. 

Friday: Midday Mass (Anointing Mass 2nd Friday), 5:40pm 

Mass, 6pm (Holy Hour) 

Saturday: 11am (Reconciliation), Midday Mass,                      

5pm (Reconciliation), 6pm Vigil Mass. 

Sunday: 8am, 10am, Midday, 6pm. 10.30pm 

 

St. Margaret Mary’s  

Saturday: 5:15 (Reconciliation), 5:30pm Vigil Mass.  

Sunday: 9.30am      

Baptisms  

Held at OLSH, 1:15pm Sundays.   

Contact the Parish Office on 9399 6775. 

27/28th October, 2018 

30th Sunday in ordinary time—Year B 
     

1st Reading:    Jeremiah 31:7-9 

2nd Reading: Hebrews 5:1-6   

Gospel:  Mark 10:46-52 

Entrance Antiphon:     Let the hearts that seek the Lord rejoice; turn to the Lord and his strength;  con-

stantly seek his face. 

Responsorial Psalm:  The Lord has done great things for us; we are filled with joy.    

Gospel Acclamation:   Alleluia, alleluia!  Our Saviour Jesus Christ has done away with death, and 

brought us life through his gospel. 

Communion Antiphon:   We will ring out our joy at your saving help  and exult in the name of our God. 

Accessible Seats - 

Rows 5,6,7 and cross 

aisles. Front 6 seats 



Coming Up: 

 Sat/Sun:  Finance repport 

 Mon 29 Oct: 7pm PPC Meeting and 
Dinner 

 Tues  30 Oct: 7pm                                                 
OLSH First Reconciliation enrolment  
meeting 

 Thurs 1 Nov :  ALL SAINTS DAY:  Mass-
es midday, 5.40pm 

 Fri 2 Nov: ALL SOULS DAY: Midday, 
5.40pm 

 Sat 3 Nov:  St Martin de Porres 

 Sat/Sun 3-4 Nov: CWF Collection Tax 
Deductible 

Into your loving care we commend : 

Recently Deceased:                                                           
Dorothy Doyle, Jamie O’Carroll, Dr. Rod Russell, 
Maeve Larkin, Ryan Nugent, Martin Carroll. 

Anniversaries and Deceased:  Lola Cramer, 
Marie Shortis,   Peter John Christensen,                      
Alfredo Gelches, Alison Neville, Bill Capon,                                              
Frank and Dolores Corry, Ken Weekes,                               
Doris Wakefield , Jeanette Newell, Pip Schurbert, 
Anna Maraz, Margaret Bray, Jose Vergelio Costa, 
Ronald & Romeo Morelos, Paul Check. 

Special Intentions:  Sister Eileen Creagh
(Brididine),  Dorothy Donnellan. 

Young Adults                                                                          
1st and 3rd Tuesdays 7.00 Cloister Room:  
Fr Tru: truducnguyen@gmail.com.  
Bring a friend and enjoy the laughs, meals,  
companionship, prayer and reflections.  

OLSH YOUTH GROUP:                                                     
Contact youtholsh@gmail.com The youth 
group meet on the Third Saturday at 
4.00pm for fun and games followed by choir 
practice and singing at the 6.00pm Mass, 
this time  for the Olsh Feast Day next Satur-
day night 20th October.   

SENIORS: Do you know seniors in your 
community who could use a little help at 
home?  CATHOLIC  CARE SERVICES help 
seniors to enjoy living independently in 
their own home with comfort and confi-
dence. 

Vigil Choir 6pm - (2nd Sat) of the month: 

All welcome to join us.  We meet before the Mass 

for rehearsal. No experience necessary just a love 

of singing.  Contact Parish Office for more details. 

Spirituality of Jules Chevalier: “Jules Chevalier 
wanted companions who were more than just 
people of action, who would let themselves be 
drawn to Christ to share in His concern for oth-
ers; then their own desire and their human con-
cern could be assumed by God and converted 
into mission.” Cuskelly, Man With a Mission, 
p.125f 

We welcome into our Catholic Communi-

ty: 

Juliette Choi, Esther Tangunan, Connie 

Morrissey, Tadhg Fenlon,  Molly Halpin. 

EMHC’s NOT ON EMAIL: The next roster 

is from 3/4th November to 12/13 January.  If 

you are unavailabe during any of that time, 

please let Maureen know by this Tuesday, 

30th October. 

READERS NOT ON EMAIL:                                       

The next roster is from 17/18Nov to 29/30 Jan.  

If you are unavailable during any of that time, 

please let Maureen know by this Wednesday 

31st October. 

First Reconciliation Dates for OLSH:  

Information Night:  30 October—7pm 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  29th November 

First Reconciliation Date for St. MM:   

Sacrament of Reconciliation:                                                         
15th November at 6pm 

Senior Mens and Womens Group:  Women 

meet the first Monday of the Month and the 

next meeting will be in the Cloister Room at 

10am on the 5th November.  Men  meet on the 

first Tuesday of the month and the next meeting 

is  on the 6th November.  New members very 

welcome. 

Combinec Choirs—Midnight:  Mass for Xmas:                                                                                         

Practice begins Wednesday night 24th October 

at 7pm.  New singers welcome.                                  

MSC Lay Associates– our next meeting will 

be held on Sunday, 4th November at 

1.15pm.  Please bring lunch to share. 

Feast Day Celebration last weekend: “Thanks” 

seems too little a word to convey our feelings to 

the many who made this Feast Day so special. 

Each year I am amazed at how the altars and 

Shrines are decorated with such beauty and, 

clearly, with love and devotion; the sacristans, 

cleaners and all who contributed to the liturgies, 

especially the various choirs – the 10.00am Mass 

with the Kindies always so special and so crowd-

ed (and the cakes for morning tea a mile long); 

and then the caterers over all 6 Masses (Sacré-

Coeur ice creams following four of them) – a 

brilliant operation right up to and following the 

Last Call Mass at 10.30pm. Thanks to those who 

set up and cleaned up so joyfully. A happy 

and contended tiredness attended us all. 

Peter Hearn MSC 

A letter from the Provincial of the Missionaries of the 

Sacred Heart—Australia. 

Last Tuesday, 23rd October, 2018 the Prime Minister 

and the Parliament will offer a formal Nationa Apology 

to people who have been harmed and affected by the 

tragedy, grief and horror of instituional child sexual 

abuse. 

On behalf of the Province, and with contrition, I say 

sorry to every person who was harmed actually or vicari-

ously-by any person formally associated with the  Mis-

sionaries  of the Sacred Heart,. 

To the people who sought and were entitled to 

safety in our care, yet found danger and neglect, I 

say sorry. 

To those who have lost their faith as a result of the 

behaviour of one of our members, I say sorry. 

To the people who have spent many years blaming  

themselves for the despicable actions of one of our men, 

I say sorry. 

I say sorry because we did not take the responsibility 

when it was our duty to do so. 

 We now live in a post-Royal Commission Australia  We, 

the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart, thank the Commis-

sion of its diligence and determination.  The Commis-

sion’s findings have shone a welcomed and necessary 

light on us.  Through this tragedy our awareness, our 

understanding and our compassion challlenges all of us 

to a commitment that this tragedy may never recur. 

As a Missionary of the Sacred Heart and leader of this 

Province, I am personally saddened and ashamed of our 

past history with regard to this issue, and of the failure 

of the Institutional Church to which I have dedicated my 

life. 

I hereby commit to ensure that the human and systemic 

failures of the past that have enabled child sexual abuse 

in our Province to occur, are resolved; permanently and 

irreversibly.   I am determined the Province will learn 

from its past anduse that learning to be a leading expo-

nent of child-safe practice across our Province, becom-

ing the safe institution we were commissioned to be, 

and always should be:  To be men whos mission is to be 

on earth the Heart of God.                                                                                              

Chris McPhee, MSC Provincial 

mailto:youtholsh@gmail.com

